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I am submitting this testimony in support of this bill as I am an avid fisherman, hiker, 

and water quality enthusiast who is very concerned about the decline of water quality 

in Oregon. Beavers are a very important part of maintaining water quality, and there 

is no substantial reason that they should be trapped any longer. Please pass this 

important bill.  

 

Thank you. 

 

David Nilson 


